Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School
Circular 20-057/G01
18" February, 2021
Dear Parents,

Class Arrangements after Chinese New Year Holidays

Class Arrangements for Schools after Chinese New Year Holidays was released by
Education Bureau on 5 February 2021. The EDB, after taking into account the latest
development of the epidemic, advice of health experts and the preparedness of schools,
has decided that all primary schools should be allowed to arrange more students to return
to campuses on a half-day basis in accordance with school-based circumstances after the
schools' Chinese New Year's holidays, with the number of students capped at one-third of
the total number of students of the schools.

Primary 1 and 6 students will attend school as before the holiday. Our school will also
arrange students of Primary 4 and 5 to return to school for on campus learning in the morning
starting from 22 February. The class arrangements for Primary 2 and 3 students would be
announced later. Our school would continue to put in place the preventive measures
stipulated in “Health Protection Measures for Schools” issued by the EDB and “Health
Advice to Schools for the Prevention of COVID-19” issued by the Centre for Health
Protection. Such measures include wearing masks all the time within school campuses,
maintaining appropriate social distances, measuring temperatures of teachers and students
at school entrances, etc. They are to safeguard the health of the teachers and students.

For further information or enquiry, please email to schoolmail@twtaps.edu.hk or call
2497 7911.

Yours faithfully,

Chow Fiim Lo
Chow Kim Ho
Principal
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Class Arrangements after Chinese New Year Holidays
Dear Principal,

| acknowledge the receipt of the above-mentioned circular.
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